TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360/872284



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

23rd March 2020

Dear Parents, Carers and all Staff too!

Day 1 - Well done everyone!

Thanks to all those Parents Carers and children who had a go at the learning packs at home and got onto Purple Mash successfully today. Thanks to the staff who were responding to queries accordingly too. We hope you enjoyed the sunshine today too.

The main 'hiccups' of the day for you were:

Some of the packs were a bit big to get to some email addresses, but we hope that has been sorted out today. They have now been sent out in smaller folders to some year groups. Let us know if there is any problem.

Lots of people went onto Purple Mash at the same time and it got a bit overloaded so we are recommending for you to join at staggered times through the day. You choose the time that works well for your family.

Thanks to those children who needed to be in school today

The children (and staff!) managed so well today. After an initial look of surprise about being in a new group they all managed REALLY well. We were so fortunate that the sun shone and everyone here could enjoy a run around on the field too, which made up for missing friends.

So everyone knows about changes in school; Until we are all back together again (when classes will be called their usual names), Year N, R and 1 are called **Mallards** as a group and Years 2, 3, 4 are called **Eagles**.

As we go through the week, and we all begin to get used to these changes hopefully any initial 'hiccups' will be easily resolved.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Spencer, Head teacher.